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Bure breaks off Carl Bro sales process 

On 7 October 2002, Bure signed an agreement in principle with Sweco to sell its shareholding in Carl Bro. Bure has broken off the negotiations for the sale of Carl Bro.

Bure and the other owners now intend to continue their development of Carl Bro into a leading North European Technology consultant. 
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